
TERM 3, WEEK 10,  2024

Mulgoa Matters

Principal’s Message….Dates for the 
calendar……

    Friendship  Love  Learning

14th 
October
First day of 

Term 4

28th - 29th 
October
ZooSnooz 
Yr 3 & 4

1st
November

Visitor’s 
assembly 

9am

5th 
November

K-2 Zoo 
Excursion

Dear Mulgoa families,

As Term 3 comes to a close, I want to take this opportunity to thank each 
and every one of you for your hard work, dedication, and commitment 
throughout this term. It has been a busy and productive few months, and it’s 
clear that our collective efforts have made a significant impact.

To our incredible students: Your resilience, enthusiasm, and eagerness to 
learn continue to inspire us all. Whether in the classroom, on the sports field, 
or through extracurricular activities, you’ve shown great determination and 
spirit. Keep up the good work!

To our wonderful staff: Your tireless dedication to teaching, mentoring, and 
supporting our students has been remarkable. You are the foundation of this 
school’s success, and I’m deeply grateful for all the time and energy you 
invest in ensuring our students have the best possible learning experience.

To our parents, caregivers, and community members: Thank you for your 
continued support and involvement. Your partnership is invaluable, and 
together we create a nurturing and positive environment for our students to 
thrive.

As we look ahead to Term 4, I am excited about what’s to come. This final 
term promises to be event-filled and full of opportunities as we work 
together to close out the academic year on a high note. We have much to 
look forward to, including key assessments, celebrations, and various 
activities that will cap off the year with enthusiasm and achievement.

Let’s embrace the challenges and opportunities of the next term with the 
same commitment and teamwork that has carried us through this year so 
far.

Enjoy the well-deserved break, and I look forward to seeing everyone rested 
and ready for an exciting Term 4!

Warm regards,
Justine Blackley
Proud Principal



Reminders

* Awards for Bronze, Silver and Gold are due to 
the office by 9am Thursday 24th October.

* All money, notes & awards need to be handed to 
the class teacher, in the classroom after morning 
lines. 

* A reminder that our car parks are NOT for 
pedestrian use. Please use the marked crossing 
and do not walk through our car park.

* To keep updated make sure you check our 
School website for dates and all notes. Our 
Facebook page also has photos and updates for 
our families and friends!

* A reminder to families regarding celebrating 
birthdays. If you would like to bring in a cake to 
share can we ask that they are store bought and 
do not require cutting, cupcakes or doughnuts 
would be preferred. Thank you.

Term 4 dates…
Monday 14th October - First day of term 4
Mon 28th Oct - Tues 29th Oct - ZooSnooz years 3  & 4
Friday 1st November - Visitor’s assembly 9am
Tuesday 5th November - K-2 Zoo excursion
Mon 18th Nov - Wednesday 20th Nov - 5/6 camp
Mon 9th Dec - Fri 13th Dec - Swim school
Monday 16th December - Presentation Day
Tuesday 17th December - Year 6 farewell
Wednesday 18th December - Last day of school



Week 9 principal award recipients

Mulgoa dance groups

Mulgoa choir


